
 

Newsletter 05      Friday 4th October 2024 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012  or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org  
Check out our class blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  

 
 

Autumn Term 2024 

Autumn Half Term 

Monday 21st October – Friday 
1st November 2024 

Friday 29th November 2024 -  

St Andrew’s Day School closed  

Last Day of Term – Friday 20th 
December 2024 

School Closes at 1.30pm 

Spring Term 2025 

Children return to school on 
Monday 6th January 2025 

Spring Half Term 

Monday 17th February – Friday 
21st February 2025 

Last Day of Term – Friday 4th 
April 2025  

School Closes at 1.30pm 

Summer Term 2025 

Children return to school on 
Tuesday 22nd April 2025 

Summer Half Term 

Monday 26th May – Friday 30th 
May 2025 

Last Day of Term – Tuesday 
22nd July 2025   

School Closes at 1.30pm 

School will be closed: Monday 
5th May 2025 

We had a beautiful Harvest service this morning 
at St Michael's Church.  

Thank you to all the children and teacher for 
your preparation. A huge thank you to our       

parents for making donations. They will be well 
received. 



 

‘Dear Friends, let us love one  
another, for love comes from God.      

Everyone who loves has been born of 
God and knows God whoever does not 

love does not know God because God is 
love’. 

Attendance  
Percentages Last 

Week 
 

YR—95% 
Y1—98% 
Y2—97% 
Y3—99% 
Y4—88% 
Y5—96% 
Y6—97% 

Number of Children Late 
Before the Close of  Regis-

ter 

  
YR—03 
Y1—07 
Y2—06 
Y3—03 
Y4—08 
Y5—04 
Y6—02 

 

Number of  Children 
Late After the Close of  

Register 
 

 

YR—0 
Y1—0 
Y2—0 
Y3—0 
Y4—0 
Y5—1 
Y6—0 

   Class 
 

 

 
Mars 

Cosmic 
Golden 

Diamond 
Heroes 

Stardust 
Aladdin 

 
 
 

 
Number  of  

children who read every 
day this week 

 
 
 

 

YR—0 
Y1—14 
Y2—24 
Y3—13 
Y4—16 
Y5—20 
Y6—22 

 

Percentage 
 

 
YR—0 

Y1—64% 
Y2—86% 
Y3—76% 
Y4—80% 
Y5—69% 
Y6—88% 

Y5 & Y6  Visit                                  

Lordship Lane 
Baptist Church   

Friday 11th October  
2024 

Y4 Visit                                  

Hyde Park   
Friday 18th October 

2024 

PTA Meeting Friday 11th October. 
At 9am  

Please come to discuss what is    
happening with funds raised so far 

and tying up any loose ends.   

GIRLS UNITED 
 
Next week Thursday 
10th October 12 girls 
from St Andrew’s will 
be playing in at a    
football tournament 
at Ferndale sports 
centre. If you are 
free please go along 
and support.  



 

Your child received a letter today about our 
Black History Month project. Last year it was a 

huge success. Our children really enjoyed     
learning about and celebrating black  individuals 

past and present who have made amazing      
achievements. We are looking forward to seeing 
the  wonderful work this year and it will be on 

display at our celebration assembly. 


